
Eric Primrose 
Reserve  
separated cycle 
& pedestrian 
path

Join the City of Parramatta Council 
for the official opening of the

Saturday 21 September 2019 
10am – 2pm 
Eric Primrose Reserve,  
John Street Rydalmere  
(near the Rydalmere Ferry Wharf)

Join us for a day of family fun 
by the water, bring the kids and 
use the new bike path, have a 
picnic and enjoy the sun.

Fun Activities 
Include: 

BBQ 
Free Bike Hire  
Face Painting  
Balloon Artist


